Moving Toward the Cross Your Lenten Challenge

Beginning Ash Wednesday, March 1, 2017, and continuing through Easter, April 16, 2017, we are being challenged to spend 5 minutes every day in Lent together as a family in devotion. Along with our



worship together on each Wednesday and Sunday in Lent, let's devote at least 5 minutes together as a family around God's Word.



We are given Litany cards to help us do just that. These cards are written around our Lenten theme: Moving

Toward the Cross. You will notice a hymn verse (that can be spoken or sung;

however we will sing it in worship on Wednesdays and Sundays) along with a daily Bible verse.

Experience the many blessings God has in store for us by being together in His Word!

1. Commit to Worship

- Spend 30 minutes together as God's family, His Church here at Hope on Wednesdays (Ash Wednesday worship will be longer.)
- Commit to come each Sunday in Lent as we continue our theme **Moving Toward the Cross**.

2. Commit to Family Devotion

- Spend 5 minutes every day together as a family around God's Word using the Litany cards as your guide.
- Use the worship services on the Wednesdays and the Sundays to enhance your family devotion time even more.

3. Invite and Encourage Others

- Share the joys and blessings of your Lenten journey with others.
- Invite them to participate in this journey too so that they may reap the benefits of **Moving Toward the Cross** with you.



So, let's join together in God's Holy Word Moving Toward the Cross and experience as God's family His forgiveness and life He has graciously and generously given to us!